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To whom it may Concern,
 
With regards to the proposed abortion law reform I would beg you to reconsider. 
 
There is no other word for it than to call it murder. 
 
From one who has been through an abortion I really think it is taken too lightly.
 Everyone thinks it is a simple procedure with no consequences, however, they clearly
 haven't been through the gruelling experience as the emotional pain catches up
 eventually.
 
Whenever we fight nature or take control over things that we shouldn't take control over,
 we bear the consequences.
 
Why should a tiny being not be given the chance of life? If people don't want their babies,
 adopt them out.
 
This is a big decision to make and it will hang over the heads of those who pass it.
 
Regards,
Mrs Marika Miller
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